
From: Dave Byron <dbyron@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Subject: Re: Mark Flowers
Date: Tue, 21 Oct 2014 16:51:00 -0400

Glad Vicki was helpful.  She typifies county government's workforce.  Our employees do a great job 
and go out of their way to be responsive to citizens.  As to the question of Flowers listing on the 
website, I am assuming you are referring to the right side of the Corrections home page on volusia.org.  
You're right, he's not listed.  I do not know why, but I am guessing it's just something that was 
overlooked.   I will check with Director Ford.  Thanks for calling it to my attention.  Dave Byron 

>>> On 10/21/2014 at 4:11 PM,
 VolusiaExposed  wrote:

Dave:

Given that you have advised HeadlineSurfer that you treat all the same -
given that you have answered questions from the News Journal - I have
one question.
http://headlinesurfer.com/content/412979-volusia-county-spokesman-dave-byron-playing-spin-game

Mark Flowers - the Assistant Corrections Director was hired in May of
this year - his name and contact information is still not on the
Corrections website - why?

By the way - Vicki Potter (County Personnel) was very helpful in
securing the Flowers files. 

Regards;

VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com

-- 
"First they ignore you, then they laugh at you, then they fight you,
then you win." - Mahatma Gandhi


